
Hello, 

 

Mendocino County Board of Supervisors: 

 

Teaming up with the Humane Society of the United States and Mendocino Non-Lethal Wildlife 

Alliance will bring a more enlightened way of dealing with the situation of unwanted predators.  

 

I want to express my wholehearted support for the wildlife management practices you have on 

your agenda for March 23, 2021.  

 

I strongly encourage the Board to spend the county’s money with a vision toward instituting 

humane practices which will not harm wildlife, nor our domestic pets. The past practices of 

USDA Wildlife Services should be eliminated immediately, should not be condoned, and should 

certainly not be funded by public money. 

 

On March 23, I urge you to decide to move forward and implement a management program 

which will help farmers and homeowners to implement alternative humane solutions which will 

solve the problem of unwanted predators, and will have a positive effect on our ecosystem. 

 

Thank you very much for your time. 

 

Julie Rogers 

Fort Bragg, CA  

 

 

 

 

 

 


